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Comments: | feel that the dwindling amount of wild and even somewhat wild areas are becoming more and more
scarce, the impacts on elk, deer, antelope, bear, and cougar will have negative impacts on their future, the rural
way of life is disappearing before our eyes in central Oregon because of the huge development and shortsighted
planning of people cramming unwanted projects like this down the peoples throats. Increased traffic in a town
that is already starting to get congested and has no room to expand, increased traffic on streets with animals and
children, increased litter and garbage from people passing through, increased impact to animals in the forest.
This project is not wanted or needed in crook county, keep it in Deschutes county where all those folks that
frequent these sights already congregate.



